
 

 

4th March 2022 

 
Blossom Class Trip to Butterfly World – Monday 28th March 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Our topic this term is ‘Minibeasts’, so we have decided to go hunting for some at Butterfly World in Swindon! The trip 
will take place on Monday 28th March and will be a full day out. We plan to see a wide variety of animals during the 
day and have lots of exciting activities planned, such as observing the various stages of the butterfly life cycle, 
exploring different types of butterflies and a range of minibeast and animal talks. 
 
The children will need: 
•          school uniform 
• a waterproof coat 
• a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles please) NO fizzy or milk based drinks please. 
•          any medication they would normally have (e.g. an inhaler) 

 
The coach will leave school at 9.15am and be back at school by 2.30pm. 
 
The total cost of this trip is £16.50 and this includes the entrance to Butterfly World, food for feeding the animals, 
activities and transport. Due to having such a fun filled day with activities we will not have time to visit the shop so 
please do not send your child in with any money. 
 
There will be a number of spare seats available on the coach, so if any parent would like to join us as a helper for the 
day at a discounted adult rate of £8.05 on a first come first served basis, please indicate on the form below. We will 
confirm if you have been given a place shortly, so please DO NOT send in money for this yet! Please note that this trip 
can only go ahead if we have sufficient numbers of adult helpers. 
 
Please sign and return the permission slip below, together with your £16.50 voluntary contribution and place in a 
sealed envelope with your child’s name and Butterfly World Trip on the front and hand to school office by Friday 18th 
March. Please note that the trip may have to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient contributions. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
Mrs Diane McDowall 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Blossom Class Trip to Butterfly World – Monday 28th  March 2022 
 

I give permission for my child  …………………………………………………………… to attend the above trip. 
 
I enclose the £16.50 voluntary contribution towards the cost of the trip. 
 

Cheques payable to Chapmanslade School in advance or via online bank payment to Chapmanslade CE VA Primary 
School Fund, sort code: 402119, A/C Number: 81637940. Please put child’s name as reference. 
 
        I would like to come on this trip at the special discounted adult rate of £8.05.  
 
Signature  …………………………………………………………………..    Name  …………………………………………………………………. 
 
Emergency contact telephone number: ………………………………………………… 
 
Date    …………………………………. 

CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

 
Learning together in a Christian community, 

nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring 
environment. 


